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Girls in Stem2016 
 
 

  
 
 
As part of the national initiative to involve girls in STEM subjects ( Science, Technology, Engineering and 
Maths), 15 Year 9 girls were privileged to be invited to attend the South East GI STEM Event 2016 at the 
Royal Institute in central London on Thursday 28th January 
 
It was an eventful day! It commenced with exploring some of the latest digital devices in the innovation 
lounge. The Samsung Gear VR was a popular stop. The girls (and accompanying staff!) experienced 
entering various virtual reality worlds - encountering the Incredibles, 
going on scenic drives and walking on the moon…all feedback was 
nothing but positive and full of amazement!  
 
The event was the largest technology event for girls in the South East 
as part of a series of events aimed to support the interest of STEM 
amongst school girls aged 11-15 years.  
 

The girls had the opportunity to participate in a combination of 
inspiring sessions from industry experts, interactive workshops and 
group activities. Through the activities and being able to speak to 
female representatives they explored the value of STEM careers to be 
inspired in to being the future female leaders of tomorrow.  
 
It was an exciting, inspirational and insightful day which all of the girls 
thoroughly enjoyed! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ms Nazneen Chadee 
Head of Computing 

 
  

 


